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Earlier this week, I interviewed a family who will start at our school next year.  I really enjoyed it because Andrew, the father, was a student here 
himself some years ago.  He really enjoyed the trip down memory lane, seeing some of his former teachers, and admiring the changes.  He spoke 
at length about how much he had just loved his time at our school. 
 
Later that same day, a teacher shared this photo of some of our Prep students  
with me.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
Andrew was quite right. We do have a tremendous school, and we are very proud of it.   
Today as we celebrate World Teachers’ Day, I would love to simply acknowledge the most fantastic staff ever, and thank them for the wonderful 
job they do each and every day.  The care, the learning, the support and challenges they provide to our children continue to make this school a 
wonderful place to be a student.  
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KEY DATES FOR WEEK 4        

 

 

Junior Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 

 

 

Monday 

Senior Choir Rehearsal 7.30am 
Courtyard Prayer 4C 8.40am 
Bundaberg Chess Tournament  9.00-2.30pm 

Tuesday 

Senior  Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 
Courtyard Prayer 4C 8.40am 
 

Wednesday 

Courtyard Prayer 4C 8.40am  
 

Thursday 

Classroom Liturgy 4W 8.45am 
Class Assembly 2B & Awards 10.25am 
Interschool Sport Years 5 & 6 
 

Friday 

 

New Telephone System 
 
Our school has this week installed a new telephone system.  Our existing 
number 4152 1380 is still the only phone number you should ring.  Please 
note however, that when we call you from our school, the phone number 
4994 8335 will show on your phone.  Although both numbers will reach 
reception, it is important that you call us only on 41 521 380 as this will 
be charged at the local call rate.   

Take a moment and you will see kids working really well together, not as a 
group of individuals, but as a team.  You’ll see a little girl challenging herself to 
learn something new with her first ever scooter ride, and taking a risk in order 
to achieve her goal.  You can bet she was learning from her friends as they 
offered support, advice and encouragement, and I’m guessing there was some 
learning about turn-taking. You don’t get to ride unless you are prepared to take 
your turn pushing your friends around. From a short distance away, the teacher 
was observing, ready to redirect or assist…but only if needed. 
 
Soon after this photo, the young girl started to ride the scooter unassisted. 
What great teaching and learning…all from five year olds.  
I was delighted to realize that the things this young man loved about our school, 
are still so evident today.  The care, the relationships, the challenges, and the 
sheer satisfaction that comes from mastering something new. 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/files/2016/Centacare_Group_Programs_Calendar_2016.pdf
http://bundabergcatholic.net.au/newsletter/Current_Bulletin.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/event-calendar


 

SACRAMENTAL NEWS                                                CULTURAL NIGHT 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK                                   P&F CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM begins in earnest this 
Sunday, 28th October, 10.30am OR Wednesday, 31st October, 
5.30pm, in the Parish Office, 66 Woongarra Street, for Parents 
only. Parents wishing to prepare their children for Reconcilia-
tion, Confirmation, and Eucharist are asked to attend. Children 
8+ years old may be ready to prepare.  Further information, 
contact Anne at the Parish Office, 41516666, for registration 
forms and interview. 

IWC DENTAL SERVICE          

St Patrick’s P&F are once again 
organising a raffle for this year’s 
upcoming Celebration Night.   
 
If you are able to help, please 
donate any new/unused goods 
and groceries to the office. 
 
The raffle will be drawn at Cele-
bration Night on Wednesday 
22nd November. 

ST PATRICK’S ANNUAL CULTURAL NIGHT  
WEDNESDAY, 21ST NOVEMBER 6PM AT SHALOM PERFORMING 

ARTS PRECINCT  
 

STUDENTS TO ARRIVE BY 5.30PM FOR A 6PM START 
 
 
St Patrick’s annual Cultural Night will be held on Wednesday, 
21st November 6pm at Shalom Performing Arts Precinct. Our 
Senior Strings, Senior Choir, Junior Strings, Junior Choir, Guitar 
Ensembles and Year 3 students will perform. This is the first time 
the Year 3 students will perform for such a large audience so it is 
a very exciting occasion!  

 
TICKETS ON SALE MONDAY 5th NOVEMBER from 2.00pm 

 
 
 
 
 

$7 per head, includes a light supper. 
Performing students will not require a ticket 



 

JB HI-FI BYOD ONLINE 

STUDENT TRAVEL REBATE SCHEME 

Please see details regarding Bus Fare Assistance avail-
able to students via the Non-State Schools Transport 
Assistance Scheme.  Student travel rebate applica-
tions are only open in May for Semester 1 and Octo-
ber for Semester 2. Please visit the School Transport 
website (link below) to check if you are eligible.  

https://www.schooltransport.com.au/


OUT AND ABOUT 

 
ST PATRICK’S ANNUAL CULTURAL NIGHT  

WEDNESDAY, 21ST NOVEMBER 6PM AT SHALOM PER-
FORMING ARTS PRECINCT  

 
STUDENTS TO ARRIVE BY 5.30PM FOR A 6PM START 

 
 
St Patrick’s annual Cultural Night will be held on Wednes-
day, 21st November 6pm at Shalom Performing Arts Pre-
cinct. Our Senior Strings, Senior Choir, Junior Strings, Jun-
ior Choir, Guitar Ensembles and Year 3 students will per-
form. This is the first time the Year 3 students will perform 
for such a large audience so it is a very exciting occasion!  

 
TICKETS ON SALE MONDAY 5th NOVEMBER from 2.00pm 

 
 
 

$7 per head, includes a light supper. 
Performing students will not require a ticket 

 



TERM 4 PLANNER 

WEEK 1  Week 8th October - 12th October      

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 5W 

 
Year 6 Camp     

Friday  No Classroom Liturgy      

  Awards Only  10.45am   

WEEK 2 Week 15th October-19th October     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 5B 

Friday  Classroom Liturgy  8.45am 3T 

  Class Assembly and Awards 10.25am 5B 

WEEK 3  Week 22nd October-26th October     

Monday PUPIL FREE DAY     

Wednesday—Thursday  Wednesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 4W 

Friday 

Classroom Liturgy  8.45am 2M 

Class Assembly and Awards 10.25am 5W 

WEEK 4 Week 29th October-2nd November     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 4C 

Friday  Classroom Liturgy  8.45am 4W 

  Class Assembly and Awards 10.25am 2B 

WEEK 5 Week 5th November-9th November     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 3C 

Friday  Classroom Liturgy  8.45am 4L 

  Remembrance Day Memorial 10.40am 5P 

WEEK 6 Week 12th-16th November     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 3K 

Friday No Classroom Liturgy      

  Awards Only  10.45am   

WEEK 7 Week 19th November-23rd November     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 3T 

Wednesday Cultural Night     

Friday  No Classroom Liturgy      

  Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9.00am Year 1 

WEEK 8 Week 26th November-30th November     

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2B 

Wednesday    Celebration Night     

Friday  No Classroom Liturgy      

  Music Assembly     

WEEK 9 Week 3rd December - 7th December     

Tuesday    Year 6 Graduation & Supper 5.30pm Year 6 

Friday  End of Year Liturgy 9.30am   

  Year 6 Assembly  11.00am Year 6 

  School Dismissal 12.00pm   


